
January  1, 2013 Charlotte City ordinance - Rental Property Registry 

Starting Tuesday, January 1, 2013 a new Charlotte City ordinance requires all rental property owners in 

Charlotte to register their property with the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department. Property 

owners must go to the city’s website and register information such as the owner’s name, home address, 

home phone number, best contact number, email addresses and the range of rental property addresses 

they oversee.  

Click on the link below: 

http://charmeck.org/city/charlotte/CMPD/resources/Ordinances/Pages/RentalOrdinance.aspx 


